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RETURN SERVICE REQUESTED

Dear SELF Participant,

Happy Spring and thank you for your 
continued participation in SELF: the 
Study of Environment, Lifestyle & 
Fibroids. 

The first Follow-up ended in December 
2014, with 1,477 (87%) of enrolled 
women participating. The study 
kicked off the second phase of Follow-
up activities in June 2014, and 45% of 
you have already completed—we are 
hoping this second Follow-up has even 
higher participation than we saw for 
the first follow-up. We are pleased to 
say that 52 women who were not able 
to complete Follow-up 1 have already 
completed Follow-up 2! When it is 
time for your second Follow-up, we 
will contact you to schedule your clinic 
visit. Just a reminder: participants who 
complete all study activities (at the end 
of 5 years) will receive a $100 bonus. 

In this newsletter, our health article 
focuses on one of the benefits of 
Medicaid expansion. We also include 
exciting study updates, notes on 
a couple of Detroit events, and 
important reminders to consider as 
you complete your follow-up activities. 

Sincerely,

Dr. Donna Baird 
SELF Principal Investigator

Study Update

As of April 15, 2015:

•	 1477	(87%)	participants	completed	the	first	follow-up	
which ended in December.

•	 765	(45%)	participants	have	completed	the	second	
follow-up

•	 95%	of	all	distributed	early	life	questionnaires	have	
been returned. If you did not return one and need 
another sent to you, please let us know.

Reminders
•	 No	companions	(including	children)	are	allowed	at	

the visit. If you have children, please note that there 
will be no childcare available, so please make other 
arrangements.

•	 Remember	to	return	your	Menstrual	Form	after	your	
clinic visit.

•	 If you will not be able to make your scheduled follow-
up appointment, please give us a call at 1-877-692-SELF 
(7353) as soon as possible to reschedule. This allows us 
to offer your original appointment slot to another SELF 
participant. Even if you must cancel on the same day as 
your appointment, it will really help SELF staff to know 
you will not be coming to your visit.

Any Questions?

Call us at
1-877-692-SELF (7353)

or send an email to
info@DetroitSELF.org

I have moved out the Detroit area, can I still participate in SELF? 
YES! We really appreciate all that you have already contributed to this one-of-a-kind research study and we 
do not want you to miss out on your chance to complete your follow-up activities. 

SELF still needs your help to solve the mysteries of fibroids. If at any time you plan 
to be in the Detroit area, even if only for a short visit, feel free to give us a call at 
1-877-692-SELF (7353) or email us at questions@DetroitSELF.org. We can send your 
study kit to your current address and if you take advantage of completing surveys ahead 
of time, the clinic visit will only last a couple of hours. Staff will work hard to secure a clinic 
appointment just for you. 

LET’S STAY IN TOUCH!
Please call us at 1-877-692-SELF (7353) if your phone numbers, mailing address or email address changes. 

RECOVERY.GOV

Thanks for the Kudos!
What SELF Participants are saying...

“I overall enjoy being a participant and like the fact that I am a part of a study that is 
researching a topic that affects many women in my family.”

“The atmosphere is always professional and comfortable.”

“I am really impressed by the SELF Study and its workers. Everyone is friendly and explains 
procedures to ensure that you understand.”

“I enjoy the experience. I hope my help in the study can help others.”




